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19th April 2023 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
I am writing to update you on the activities and events we are holding to celebrate the coronation of 
King Charles the 3rd. 
 
Friday 28th April 2023 - Non Uniform Day for all children. We are asking for children to donate an 
item for the raffle or tombola for our fair on this day. This could be some unopened/unused sweets, 
chocolates, toys or a bottle for example. 
 
Friday 19th May at 2.15pm -  Newstead Green Coronation Fair - Parents/carers are welcome to join 
us at the fair and collect their children at 2.15pm.  The fair will finish at 4pm.  There will be lots of stalls 
and games for you to enjoy. Any donations of buns and cakes would be greatly appreciated for our 
cake stall. 
 
(We will be using money raised from the fair to fund developments in our outdoors areas, sensory and sustainable 
gardens as well as other enrichments  and visits for our pupils.) 
 
Friday 19th May - Our Coronation Picnic is being organised by the school parliament in partnership 
with ISS will be held over lunchtime.  We would love children to come to school dressed in non-uniform 
(red, white and blue) or dress as royalty to celebrate in style.  We will also have lots of outdoor music, 
games and activities happening throughout the afternoon. 
 
Coronation Colouring Competition  -  To decorate school during this special time we are having a 
colouring competition where every child will have the opportunity to design their own coronation bunting 
at home. All entries will be displayed around school and judged by our School Parliament. The best 
designs will win a prize. A template will be sent home and also attached to this letter.  Please can all 
entries be sent into school by Friday 5th May.   
 
Finally, a reminder that Monday 1st May and Monday 8th May are bank holidays and school will be 
closed to pupils. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Lindsey Corbett 
Principal 


